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STUDY CENTRE
The Study Centre will remain open for our Senior School students until the end of term
with a reduced number of tutors available. Thank you for all of your support throughout the
year.

The Study Centre is open from 3pm- 5pm Monday- Thursday each week. The last day of Study
Centre will be Wednesday 4th December.
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